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Welcome to Helen Gibson Nursery





The staff at Helen Gibson Nursery school would like to take this opportunity to welcome all children, parents, carers and families to our school.  Our aim is to create a wonderful experience for your child and those who care for them.  If you have any questions at all about any query you may have please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of staff or the Head Teacher Mrs. Parker.  This is a special time in your child’s life and we would like it to be a happy experience for all.  


�





All Weather Clothes


Just to remind you that we go out to play in all weather.  Can you please send your child to school in clothes that they can also play out in?  Can you please put names in clothing and wellies too? 





� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://t2.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcS9_3Xh1JOZ0lf3wyPgZFfGh3fiPgUoGq6jc43cAjFa8yT4TQ4i:www.wsluk.com/media/ecom/prodsm/RB_Sweatshirt_S.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





Forest School Workshop


A workshop for you to discover the amazing things we do in Forest School on site has been arranged for the 16th of October.  Times are am. 9am – 10.30am and 12.30pm – 2pm.  Sign up sheets will go up in the conservatory and lodge nearer the time.


�





Names in Clothing


Could you please ensure that you put your child’s name in all items of clothing and footwear? Confusion can often be upsetting for the children, especially when a pair of unicorn slippers are involved.


�











Website





Our website is up and running.   It will contain photos, newsletters and things that you can try at home.  The web address is � HYPERLINK "http://www.helengibsonnursery.co.uk" �www.helengibsonnursery.co.uk�. If you do not want pictures of your child being put on the website please ensure you let us know.  We also have a facebook page.


�





Learning Journals    � INCLUDEPICTURE "https://encrypted-tbn0.google.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcTbnGSprxUG_RraufmutxXIU20lSABiEBbAR7QxTlWJScoo5oAi" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���


Our Learning Journals are going live!! We are busy installing the new system.  Don’t forget we need your permission to do this.  I will run a course on how to use this as soon as I know what times the majority of parents need.  





Sickness


If your child has sickness or diarrhoea they must be clear for 48 hours before returning to nursery.  This stops cross infection occurring.  


�





Donations to Nursery     


Help we need buttons, bottle tops, pasta shapes and small clear pots please.  We are also looking for 2 counter top fridges, boxes of tisues and liquid hand soap.  Thanks!





Birthdays


We love to celebrate your child’s birthday with them.  Your child will be visited by Birthday Bear and receive a special gift.  If you would like to send anything in for your child to share with other children we would prefer fruit e.g. raisins etc as we have many allergies in the nursery and have recently been given Healthy School Status.  We also have a lot of allergies and therefore it would help us and them if only fruit was provided.


�





� HYPERLINK "http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://images6.fanpop.com/image/photos/35000000/winnie-winnie-the-pooh-35046137-864-1536.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.fanpop.com/clubs/winnie-the-pooh/images/35046137/title/winnie-photo&usg=__j-w1doquUZzlxXWMU9Ogkt-AJRo=&h=1536&w=864&sz=98&hl=en&start=1&zoom=1&tbnid=mrhdTgBanABarM:&tbnh=150&tbnw=84&ei=IQwvUoScN4fJ0wWrv4HoBg&prev=/search?q=winnie+the+pooh&safe=vss&hl=en&biw=1093&bih=538&sout=1&site=imghp&tbm=isch&itbs=1&sa=X&ved=0CCwQrQMwAA" ���Donations               


                       


Don’t forget to put your weekly donation of 50p in the money box located in the entrance.  





Waiting Areas�


Main Nursery


All parents can come in and wait in the conservatory.  Pick am from 11.50, pick up pm from 3.30


Lodge


All parents to wait under the bandstand until the doors are open.  However if the weather is particularly bad please come in and wait in the conservatory.  








Have a great September      �
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